## **Neighborhood Plan Forum**

## We want to hear from you!

Join us for a community gathering and share your vision for the next ten years.

How can the pedestrian environment be safer, cleaner and easier to use?

How can we help our small businesses succeed? How can we create public spaces that are accessible and welcoming?

Drop in anytime between 6pm and 8pm and stay for as little or as long as you like. This is not a sit-down meeting. Stations will be set up to collect your feedback on specific topics.

When: Tuesday, February 28, 2017, 6 − 8 P.M.

Where: Chinese Christian Church and Center, 11th and Vine

**Streets** 

What: Community forum to shape the next 10 years of

Chinatown

For more information, call or email Sarah Yeung at 215-922-2156 or syeung@chinatown-pcdc.org

